
Nursery Home Learning- Week Beginning 22/6/2020 

Monday 

Hello children and your grown-ups, we hope you are all well and staying safe at home. It’s the start 

of a new week and we’ve got lots of lovey home learning challenges for today, including a very 

special mission for you to try. As always, Mrs Patton has put videos on Twitter to help with this 

week’s home learning so check out @devnursery for support, she also retweets what you wonderful 

children have been up to, with the chance of getting a Star of the Week certificate for those who 

have been busy home learning, so check it out. Have a great week! 

Phonics 

Hi everyone, this week we are doing all about the letter sound ‘o’. This is a brand new sound so 

have a look at the pictures below and say them out loud together. Can you hear that sound at the 

beginning of each word? That’s right O for Otter, O for orange. Have a look today around your 

home or when you go out and about, see if you can spot things that begin with the ‘o’ sound.  

 

 

 

English 

This week we are looking at the book ‘Tell me something happy before I go to sleep.’ Please watch 

the story being read on Youtube with your child or you can see Mrs Patton reading it on Twitter 

@devnursery. After looking at this story, can you answer the questions below?  

https://youtu.be/uvON7-mazJs 

https://youtu.be/uvON7-mazJs


 

Why couldn’t Willa fall asleep? 

What is a bad dream? 

Can you think of some of the happy things that Willoughby told Willa 

about? 

What makes you happy? 

What helps you fall asleep? 

 

Maths 

This week we are doing all about the number 9. We know you are really good at doing these things 

in the nursery, so can you do these activities with your grown up. Have fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember that there are lots of lovely number games you can play here: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/3-5-years/counting which are great fun and will help with all our 

numbers now we are working up to 10. 

 

Special Mission 

Today we want you to have a go at a listening and remembering game. To start, collect together 

some toys/items from around the house, they should all be different (choose between 5-10). Then get 

your grown up to give you a shopping list of items to collect, for example “get the bear, the rabbit 

and the ball please” and see if you can remember all the items on the list in one go. If you find 3 

items easy you can increase to 4 or 5, see how many you can remember. To make it even harder 

you could use items that are the same but different colours or sizes, for example “get the red apple 

and the big bear”. Enjoy playing the listening game together! 

 

 

Can you count the 

sweets in the jars and 

tell your grown up how 

many there are? 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/3-5-years/counting

